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The US government has taken aggressive action against cryptocurrency companies. What
should the crypto industry and other stakeholders infer from those actions?

Bracewell partner Seth DuCharme, who served in the US Attorney's Office for the Eastern
District of New York from 2008-2021 and as principal associate deputy attorney general of the
United States from 2019-2020, offers his perspective.
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